

Cottingham Road Corby Northamptonshire NN17 1TD t 01536 213100

enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org

Principal Angela Reynolds

14th September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 9 Residential - Germany 2017

I am pleased to inform you that we are planning to take our Year 9 students to Boppard, Germany in 2017, at the end of the academic year. The visit will support students understanding and knowledge of First World War history, as well as allowing them the chance to experience and gain an understanding of the culture of one of our European neighbours.

As we are hoping that as many students as possible will be able to take part, I am writing to you now with the details so that you can plan ahead:

Dates Monday 10th - Friday 14th July 2017 (5 days, 4 nights)

Parent/Carer Signature:

- Cost £365 payment to be made through WISEPAY details to follow
- Venue, Hotel Hubertus. Boppard
- Activities: Day 2 Morning visit to Koblenz, then in the afternoon to Marksberg Castle
 Day 3 Rudesheim and the Germania Monument
 Day 4 All day at Phantasialand, Europe's largest theme park

We will be holding an information session on Tuesday 20th September at 6.00pm. Should you have any queries please contact Linda Arnold at larnold@corbytechnicalschool.org or on 01536 213100.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Reynolds

Principal

REPLY SLIP: Germany

Please return by Friday 16th September 2016

Student's Name: Tutor Group:

I/We will be attending the meeting on the 20th September

Unfortunately I/we will be unable to attend the meeting but would like to receive information

Date: